
1

Huey, Lorilyn (UTC)

From: Records Center (UTC)
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 8:41 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: UG-220242

From: John ODA <jandjoda@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 8:40:08 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: Records Center (UTC) <recordscenter@utc.wa.gov> 
Subject: UG-220242 

External Email 

FIX PUGET SOUND ENERGY'S BAD GAS PLAN 

Want to pay more for utility bills, while doubling down on fossil fuels for the next quarter-century? 

That’s what Puget Sound Energy (PSE)’s latest plan looks like — and it’s hard to overstate how bad this plan is 
for customer energy costs, the environment, and future generations. Consider this: PSE will charge customers 
over $10 billion so they can buy carbon allowances and burn natural gas, permitting vast quantities of pollution 
during the next quarter-century. Ten billion dollars exceeds the cost of maintaining and modernizing the energy 
grid over that period. And to get here, PSE rejected viable, alternative plans that would achieve real emissions 
reductions, stabilize energy costs, and avoid unproven technologies. 

Thank you very much, John Oda 
Sent from my iPad 
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